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Cherry Hill Seminary
P.O. Box 5405 ✦ Columbia, SC 29250-5405

www.cherryhillseminary.org ✦ 888.503.4131 chs@cherryhillseminary.org 

March 8, 2011

First Last

Street Address

City, State Zip

Dear (name):

I am writing to thank you for your recent generosity to Cherry Hill Seminary through a gift of

a handmade afghan and a crocheted obsidian necklace & bracelet set for the silent auction held at “A Sacred Feast”. We greatly appreciate your confidence in the work we are doing.

Cherry Hill Seminary is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, so your gifts are tax-deductible to the full extent of the law. As you know, IRS prohibits Cherry Hill from placing a dollar value on your in-kind gift. We understand that our charges would have been a total of $110.00 for the items.  

Please know how much we appreciate your meaningful support of our mission of education

for Pagan ministry. 

Again, please accept our heartfelt thanks for your generosity. 

Sincerely,

Ellen C. Friedman, LPC

Board of Directors
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